
  

Saint Joseph  

ROMAN CATHOLIC Church   
973-383-1985 

Twenty -fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  September 23, 2018  

 

 

Sacrament  

of reconciliation  
Saturday at 4:00-4:30pm or by appointment 

 

Sacraments  
of Baptism, Marriage  

or Personal Appointments  

Please call the Parish Center 

 

Schedule of Masses  
Weekdays 

Monday-Friday at 12:05pm  
 

Weekends 
Saturday (Sunday Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sunday at 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am  
and 5:00pm 

 
Misa en Espa¶ol todos los Domingos a las 2:30pm  
y tambien, el tercer Lunes del Mes a las 7:00pm 

 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By  

 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Father ST Sutton, Pastor 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Thomas Zayac, Deacon 
 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - ParishOffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - Secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 
Linda Gorski, Director of Faith Formation  

973-383-8413 - Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org 
 

 

Christine Shell, Faith Formation Assistant  
FFAssistant@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
kellydachisen@gmail.com 

 
 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
Bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  
973-383-1985 

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  
and Gerard Woodring 

Saturday 9/22    5:00pm Rinaldo Rascionato 
David Hesson 

Sunday 
September 23rd 

 

Twenty-fifth  
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 

    8:00am 
 
    9:30am 

 
 

 11:30am 
 
 

5:00pm 

Deacon Arthur Van Vleet 
 
Frank Groppo 
Regina Mulcahy 
 
Nicholas Marino 
Nicholas Maresca 
 
Father Michael J. Burke 

Monday 9/24 12:05pm Andrew George Major, Jr.  

Tuesday 9/25  12:05pm Francisco & Emilia Alonso 

Wednesday 
9/26 

 12:05pm Matilde Arcadio 

Thursday  9/27  12:05pm Filomena Carrara 
Potenza Casella 

Friday 9/28  12:05pm Francis Alonso 

Saturday 9/29    5:00pm Pauline Pompillio 
Carmela & Salvatore Giacino 

Sunday 
September 30th 

 

Twenty-sixth  
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 

 
 

    8:00am 
 
 
 

    9:30am 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 

5:00pm 
 
 

Robert Morsell 
Francis & Stella Covel 
 
Mary OôRourke 
William Brucker 
 
Nicholas Maresca 
Special Intention 
 
Father Benedict Groeschel, CFR 

   

 

Twenty -fifth Sunday in ordinary time - September 23, 2018  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp,  
which burns near th ññe Tabernacle  
as a reminder of our Lordõs presence  
in the Most Holy Eucharist,  
burns this week in loving memory of:  

 
 

 
 
 

And the hosts and wine, 
which will become the Holy 

Body and Precious Blood  
of our Lord, were given  

in loving memory of:  

 

Weekly Remembrance  

May they now be resting in the peace     
of the Lordõs heavenly kingdom! 

Let us pray for all those  
in our parish family in need  
of the Lord½s healing: 

 

 

Ron Ayers, Fred Bender, Donald Charette, 
Karen Christie, Consuelo Chronis,  

Father Angelus Croce, Penny Decker,  
Peter De Kleine, Jennifer DiNardo, Edna Fetchko,  

Pat Fitzpatrick, Kathy Flores, Linda Flynn,  
Theresa Fusco, Monsignor Mark Giordani,  

Daniel Glowatski, Doris Hagen, Jessica Joseph, 
Susan Kadar, Jessica Kirby, Father Paul Knauer, 

Kerri Knight,  Shirley Lavin, Helen Malkin,  
Joan Marcantonio,  Bill Matulewicz, Jeff Matyas,  

Joe Mazzarella, Deirdre Metzger, Tammy 
Miserendino, Greg & Karen Orvetz, Mike Palumbo, 

Michael Polster, Michael Porfido, James Proulx, 
Bishop Frank Rodimer, Anthony Roselli, Linda Ross, 

Alexia Russ, Michael Ryan, Patty Savacool,  
Cynthia Savage, George Scarpa, Christel Siro, 
Francis Siro, Gloria Steets, Margherita Vass,  

Cathy Veluta, Sherry Williams  
and Rita & Tom Zimich.  

 

 

òOremus Pro Invicemó 

mailto:kellydachisen@gmail.com


 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

This weekõs events 

September 16, 2018 
Collection $7,480 
Online Giving $345 

Total: $7,825 
 

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Weekend Mass attendance: 701 

We are still very close to making  
our weekly budget of $10,000.   

 
Now that the summer is over and most children have  

returned to school, we can see an increase in our numbers.  
We welcome those who were away on vacation and  

encourage everyone to prayerfully consider making a  
prayerful donation to our parish family so that we can 

continue to do the works of the Lord in our parish church 
and our local community.  

 
òThe Lord loves a cheerful giver.ó  

(2 Corinthians (9:7) 

 

Class reunion of 1968  

 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 23 

10:30am Hospitality (Community Center) 

7:00pm Scout Medal (Library) 

Monday, September 24 

4:05 Faith Formation (School) 

Wednesday, September 26 

10:00am Prayer Shawl Ministry (Parish Center) 

7:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 

Thursday, September 27 

1:00pm Legion of Mary Meeting (Parish Center) 

 

 

 

 

Weekend readings  

September 30, 2018 
 

 Numbers 11:25-29 
Saint James 5:1-6  

Saint Mark 9:38 -43, 45, 47-48 

 

 

 

 

R.c.i.a. 

Do you have any interest in becoming  
a Catholic?  Have you been baptized and 

would like to be Confirmed?  
 

R.C.I.A. is the process of welcoming adults  
into the Catholic Church and is  

a Sacramental process of conversion  
that will help you travel on your  

spiritual journey in following Christ  
in your life.   

 

If you would like more information,  
please call Deacon Tom  

and Joanne Zayac at 973-300-4758.   
  

Please come  join us on Wednesdayôs 
in the Parish Center. 

Newton High Schoolôs Class of 1968 met several 
times to celebrate their class reunion (September  
7-9th) and decided that they wanted to give back to 
Saint Joseph Church and the community where they 
all grew up because both were very important to 
them. 
 
As a result of their reunion, Saint Mother Teresa 
Food Pantry received $945 in donations and gift 
cards,  along with nonperishable food and personal 
items. They asked that their donations be accepted in 
the name of Newton High School Class of 1968.   
 
We cannot thank them enough for thinking  
of our parish and our food pantry!  
God bless their generosity and  
their anniversary of graduation!  



 
 

Sacred heart center  

 

 

Faith formation  

  
 

 

 

 

Annual Bowling day  

 

 

50/50 raffle  

 

 

rosary  

The Don Bosco Council of the Knights of  

Columbus will hold it's annual George Flynn 

Memorial Family Bowling Day on  October 21 st, 

from 2:00 -4:00pm  at Sparta Lanes. The cost is 

$15 per person (includes shoes and two hours 

of bowling time). For reservations and lane  

assignments please contact Mike O'Connor 

at  oak121@yahoo.com  or 862.354.1753. Space 

is limited so sign up early. Proceeds benefit the 

Prostate Cancer Research Foundation. Great 

fun for the whole family for a great cause.  

 
(Prostate cancer is for men what breast cancer is for 

women. One in eight men will be diagnosed with pros-

tate cancer in their lifetime. In the United States, there 

are over 3 million new cases each year).  

 
¢ëÙ WĀíçëġĚ Ćæ 

-ĆúĥÿÌĥĚ íĀıíġÙ ĴĆĥ 
ġĆ öĆíĀ ġëÙÿ 

ÓĥĖíĀç ġëÙ ÿĆĀġëĚ 
ġëÀġ ëÀıÙ æíıÙ zĥĀÓÀĴĚ 

ġĆ ēĖÀĴ ġëÙ ĖĆĚÀĖĴ Ĳíġë ĆġëÙĖ 
ÿÙÿÌÙĖĚ Ćæ ĆĥĖ ēÀĖíĚë æÀÿíúĴ 
Àġ ʵʵˊʴʴÀÿ íĀ ġëÙ ÎëĥĖÎëː 

 

¢ëíĚ ÿĆĀġë ĲÙ Ĳíúú ēĖÀĴ ġëÙ vĆĚÀĖĴ íĀ ġëÙ ÎëĥĖÎë ĆĀ 
zĥĀÓÀĴˋ zÙēġÙÿÌÙĖ ʷʴġëÀġ ʵʵˊʴʴÀÿː 

 

 

 
 

REMINDER 
  

Faith Formation Classes have begun  

for Grades 1-8  at 4:05pm on Mondays  

And will begin 

Sunday, September 30
th
  

for Confirmation/Years 1 & 2 

at 10:30am 

 

  

We look forward to seeing you on time  

and prepared as we begin our 

new yearõs journey of faith!   
  

Come join us for our monthly First Thursday  
Retreat at Sacred Heart Spirituality Center on  
October 4

th
. Our Theme for this year is ñHoliness is 

for Everyone!ò  Our topic for October is: ñCreated 
in Godôs Image.ò The day begins at 9:00am with 
óCoffee Andô and includes an opening prayer,  
a short talk, Adoration, the opportunity for  
Confession, Mass and a light lunch. The day  
concludes at about 1:30pm. The suggested offering is 
$15.  
 
For further information, kindly visit our website:  
sacredheartspiritualitycenter.org  or call:  

973-383-2620. 

Saint Joseph Church  
22 Halsted Street, Newton, NJ 07860 

 

Name:        
Address :        

 
Is eligible for the 50-50 drawing at:  

Saint Joseph Churchõs Community Center, Newton, NJ 07860 
to support our Faith Formation Programs  

 

OCTOBER 19, 2018 
1st Prize - 80% of ½ of monies collected 

2nd, 3rd, 4th & 5th Prizes - 5% of ½ of monies collected 
 

DONATION: ONE HUNDRED DOLLARS ($100)  
Winner need not be present. No substitution in lieu of stated prize.  Only 200 tickets sold ! 

 

 
 
 

License No. RL: 15-2018                       No. XX    ID No. 344-01-00135 

Please remember that this is the ONLY fundraiser to support our 
Faith Formation Ministry which does NOT charge for classes.  
Please join us in this very essential ministry in our parish as well 
as have a chance to possibly win $8,000.   
 
Tickets made be purchased alone or with others.  Please see 
Rose Mistler at the entrance of the church for further details.  
Good luck and thank you for your generosity!  

mailto:oak121@yahoo.com


 

Father Joseph Ratzinger in 1969!  

In 1969, a radio broadcast of Father Joseph Ratzinger (now known as Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI) gave the following 
speech listed below:  
 
òThe future of the Church can and will issue from those whose roots are deep and who live from the pure 
fullness of their faith. It will not issue from those who accommodate themselves merely to the passing  
moment or from those who merely criticize others and assume that they themselves are infallible measuring 
rods; nor will it issue from those who take the easier road, who sidestep the passion of faith, declaring false 
and obsolete, tyrannous and legalistic, all that makes demands upon men, that hurts them and compels them 
to sacrifice themselves. 
 
To put this more positively: The future of the Church, once again as always, will be reshaped by saints,  
by men, that is, whose minds probe deeper than the slogans of the day, who see more than others see,  
because their lives embrace a wider reality. Unselfishness, which makes men free, is attained only through 
the patience of small daily acts of self-denial. By this daily passion, which alone reveals to a man in how 
many ways he is enslaved by his own ego, by this daily passion and by it alone, a manõs eyes are slowly 
opened. He sees only to the extent that he has lived and suffered. 
 
If today we are scarcely able any longer to become aware of God, that is because we find it so easy to evade 
ourselves, to flee from the depths of our being by means of the narcotic of some pleasure or other. Thus our 
own interior depths remain closed to us. If it is true that a man can see only with his heart, then how blind we 
are! 
How does all this affect the problem we are examining? It means that the big talk of those who prophesy a 
Church without God and without faith is all empty chatter. We have no need of a Church that celebrates the 
cult of action in political prayers. It is utterly superfluous. Therefore, it will destroy itself. What will remain is 
the Church of Jesus Christ, the Church that believes in the God who has become man and promises us life 
beyond death. The kind of priest who is no more than a social worker can be replaced by the psychotherapist 
and other specialists; but the priest who is no specialist, who does not stand on the [sidelines], watching the 
game, giving official advice, but in the name of God places himself at the disposal of man, who is beside them 
in their sorrows, in their joys, in their hope and in their fear, such a priest will certainly be needed in the  
future.  
Let us go a step farther. From the crisis of today the Church of tomorrow will emerge ñ a Church that has 
lost much. She will become small and will have to start afresh more or less from the beginning. She will no 
longer be able to inhabit many of the edifices she built in prosperity. As the number of her adherents  
diminishes, so it will lose many of her social privileges. In contrast to an earlier age, it will be seen much more 
as a voluntary society, entered only by free decision. As a small society, it will make much bigger demands 
on the initiative of her individual members. Undoubtedly it will discover new forms of ministry and will  
ordain to the priesthood approved Christians who pursue some profession. In many smaller congregations or 
in self-contained social groups, pastoral care will normally be provided in this fashion. Along -side this, the 
full -time ministry of the priesthood will be indispensable as formerly. But in all of the changes at which one 
might guess, the Church will find her essence afresh and with full conviction in that which was always at her 
center: faith in the triune God, in Jesus Christ, the Son of God made man, in the presence of the Spirit until the 
end of the world. In faith and prayer she will again recognize the sacraments as the worship of God and not 
as a subject for liturgical scholarship. 
 
The Church will be a more spiritual Church, not presuming upon a political mandate, flirting as little with the 
Left as with the Right. It will be hard going for the Church, for the process of crystallization and clarification 
will cost her much valuable energy. It will make her poor and cause her to become the Church of the meek. 
The process will be all the more arduous, for sectarian narrow-mindedness as well as pompous self-will will 
have to be shed. One may predict that all of this will take time. The process will be long and wearisome as 
was the road from the false progressivism on the eve of the French Revolution ñ when a bishop might be 
thought smart if he made fun of dogmas and even insinuated that the existence of God was by no means  
certain ñ to the renewal of the nineteenth century. 
 

 
...continued on next page 



 

Ratzinger cont.  

 

 

Respect Life Sunday  

 

 

Substance abuse  

While there are many ways to give to the Bishopôs  
Annual Appeal, there is a particularly beneficial  
opportunity if you are 70 1/2 or over and have an IRA.   
If you are in this category, the IRS requires you to take a 
required minimum distribution from your IRA each year.  
As a result, this distribution is added to your taxable  
income and increases the amount of taxes owed to the 
government.  However, instead of taking your required 
minimum distribution, you can instruct your IRA  
investment manager to donate this distribution to a  
charity such as the Bishopôs Annual Appeal and this  
automatically omits this amount from your adjusted gross 
income.  This tax benefit can be realized by all qualifying 
individuals,  whether you take the standard deduction or 
itemize your deductions.  This can be a significant  
benefit to you and a great way to support the work of the 
Bishopôs Annual Appeal.  If you are considering making 
a charitable donation using your IRA required minimum 
distribution, please be sure to first discuss this with your 
financial or tax advisor to make sure it is right for you. 
 

Thank you in advance  
for your generous support! 

Sunday, October 7th  
is Respect Life Sunday.   

There will be a òLife Chainó  
at the Green in downtown Newton  

on the Circle sponsored by  
The National Life Chain of  New Jersey  

from 2:00-3:30pm  
which will include prayer  

and peaceful demonstration 
 

For more information, please contact  
Jerry Woodring at 973-383-0450. 

Worried about a loved oneôs  
substance use? 

Stressed out, confused  
or concerned?  

Donõt know how  
to help anymore?  

Want to improve  
your quality of life?  

Willing to try something new?  

 

Learn new techniques and solutions to help move 
your loved one towards recovery, build a  
healthier relationship and improve your quality of 
life.  This group will focus on the Community  
Reinforcement Approach and Family Training 
(C.R.A.F.T.) method outlined in the books, òGet 
Your Loved One Soberó and òBeyond Addiction.ó 

 

We meet every First and Third Thursday of the 
month at 6:30pm at:  

The Center  

65 Newton -Sparta Road 

Newton, NJ  

 
For more information, contact 
Annmarie at 973 -940 -2966 or 

Annmarie@centerforprevention.org  

 

 

But when the trial of this sifting is past, a great  
power will flow from a more spiritualized and  
simplified Church. Men in a totally planned world 
will find themselves unspeakably lonely. If they 
have completely lost sight of God, they will feel the 
whole horror of their poverty. Then they will  
discover the little flock of believers as something 
wholly new. They will discover it as a hope that is 
meant for them, an answer for which they have  
always been searching in secret. 
 

And so it seems certain to me that the Church is  
facing very hard times. The real crisis has scarcely 
begun. We will have to count on terrific upheavals. 
But I am equally certain about what will remain at 
the end: not the Church of the political cult, which is 
dead already, but the Church of faith. It may well no 
longer be the dominant social power to the extent 
that she was until recently; but it will enjoy a fresh 
blossoming and be seen as manõs home, where he 
will find life and hope beyond death.ó 
 

Thought you might find these words from almost 50 years ago 
as interesting as I did!  

http://www.goodreads.com/work/editions/49454-get-your-loved-one-sober-alternatives-to-nagging-pleading-and-threate


 

Please support those who support us!  

 

 

òWhen a Police Officer is killed,  
itõs not an agency that loses an  
officer, itõs an entire nation.ó  

 
-Chris Cosgriff, ODMP Founder 

 

Confessor, Spiritual Advisor and 
Friend. Gone to his eternal reward.  

 
Dr. Francis A. Siro, OFS 

Dr. Maria M. Cruz  
Dr. Carlos A. Abdul -Chani  

 

8 US Highway 206 
Stanhope, New Jersey 07874 

(973) 347-7500 
www.ByramVet.com  

ABBEY GIFT SHOP 
289 Route 206, Newton 
973-383-2092 

Books, Rosaries, Statues,  
Jewelry ,Crucifixes 

Tuesday-Saturday 9:30-11:45am 
1:15-4:30pm, Sunday 1:15-4:30pm 

Saint Joseph Churchõs Cemetery 
Route 206 - Newton, New Jersey  

 

Crypts and niches are still available in our Queen of Heaven Mausoleum (inside and outside) 

For further information, please contact our Parish Center at: 973.383.1985 

Smith-McCracken Funeral Home 
63 High Street, Newton, NJ - 973-383-4600 

 

Our Caring Staff of Funeral Directors 
Robert E. McCracken, Owner/Manager - N.J. Lic. No. 3640 

Andrew Jorritsma, Director - N.J. Lic. No. 3860, Rachael Zeberl, Director - N.J. Lic. No. 5127 
At Need Funerals - Prearrangement Consultation - Medicaid & SSI Funeral TrustsïCremation Services-Monuments 

www.smithmccrackenfuneralhome.com                                                 mccrackenwood@earthlink.net 
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Jude DiGidio, CFP 
973-729-0125 x202 
jdigidio@ae.cadaretgrant.com 
B&D Group  
1A Main Street, Suite 5 
Sparta, NJ  07871 

B&D 
Carefully  
Planned, 
Smart  
Investing  

Securities offered through 
Cadaret, Grant & Co., Inc. 
Member FINRA/SIPC 
B&D Group and Cadaret, 
Grant & Co, Inc.  
are separate entities 

 
 

In  
Loving 

Memory  
of  

Andrew G.  
Major, Jr.  

Happy Birthday 

 
 
 

 
 

Ethan Manfred 
Lasser 

 

Many happy,  
healthy more! 

S 
   M  

 

This space is available  
for your best wishes,  
Birthday greetings,  
Anniversaries and  

business information.  

  

2017 Gold N.J. Herald  
Readerôs Choice  
Best Pet Services 

WE TREAT YOUR PET LIKE FAMILY! Father Michael Burke 
Gone but not forgotten! 

 
Always in our hearts! 


